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We need everyone’s help!

· Pillows belong to Harborview Medical Center.

· Please do not release to ambulance transport, they should be providing their own linen and pillows.

· Do not send pillows home with patients.

· All soiled pillows should go to the soiled utility room.

· Please have Housekeeping clean and place pillows in storage not in the soiled laundry.

· Keep only the number of pillows a patient needs in their room.

· All extra pillows should go to the linen room.

Thank You, 

If there are any questions or concerns, please call Lita Quimson at 206-731-3030
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